To All Parents/Guardians:

Updated 3/31/2020 at 11:04 am

Due to the Governor's mandate to extend online learning through the beginning of May,
the NHIAA Executive Council has modified the start date of spring sports. The revised
dates are as follows:

May 4, 2020 - First date to practice
May 13, 2020 - First date to play

Should the pandemic cause the extension of online learning beyond the current May 4"
guideline, we will once again modify the start date accordingly.

Please understand that this information is subject to change at any time. We will
continue to keep you informed as we receive more up-to-date information. If you have
any questions, we encourage you to reach out to the Athletic Department and we will do
our best to address your concerns. Please look after one another and stay safe.

Sincerely,

Angelo Fantasia, CAA
Director of Athletics
Timberlane Regional School District



